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Geneseo Community Unit School District No. 228 
 

209 SOUTH COLLEGE AVENUE • GENESEO, ILLINOIS 61254 • (309) 945-0450 • FAX: (309) 945-0445 
 

  Mr. Scott D. Kuffel 
  Superintendent 
 

REVIEW OF PROPOSED HIGH SCHOOL COURSE OFFERINGS 
 
November 11, 2010 
 
To:  Board of Education 
Fr:   Scott D. Kuffel 
Cc:  Michael Haugse, HS Principal 
 
I have reviewed the courses listed below and recommend that the Board of Education accept and 
approve these courses as eligible to be placed within the HS Course Planning Guide for 2011-12.  
Understand that there may be a recommendation to either remove specific courses from the 
Course Planning Guide, and/or to keep certain classes within the Guide but not allow students to 
register for them for 2011-12. 
 
These courses would not be officially approved until the December 2010 Meeting, and to allow 
you an opportunity to have specific questions answered, Mr. Haugse will be available at his 
office in Geneseo High School on Monday, November 8th at 7:00 p.m. during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  There may also be teachers available during that time if you have questions or 
comments. 
 
The courses for review and approval are as follows: 
 
Digital Fabrication (a course using the new CNC Machine in the Industrial Tech Dept) 
Statistics (a Yearlong course) 
AP Advanced Calculus BC (we currently offer only AB) 
AP Microeconomics (1 Semester) 
AP Macroeconomics (1 Semester) 
 
I was particularly impressed with these faculty proposals in the way that they referenced our 
District’s vision and our Academic Targets policy.  Faculty who are fairly new to the High 
School, which also inspires and validates our notion that innovation can sometimes come from 
outside our normal four walls, proposed most of these courses.  You will also notice a balance 
between Advanced Placement courses and Business/Vocational offerings. 
 
I hope you carefully review these proposals and offer your feedback to either myself or Mr. 
Haugse. 
 
 
 




































